
Letter 3 

From: 
To: 
Subject: 
Date: 

Katie Wilson 
ETF SMB Board Feedback 
Allergy immunotherapy 
Thursday, February 20, 2020 4 :08 :01 PM 

[Would you kindly send me confirmation that this was received to the correct email address?] 

Dear Group Insurance Board, 

I am writing to encourage you to consider adding allergy immunotherapy to the list of services covered by 
the state health insurance plan. 

Thank you for considering and please do not hesitate to reach out to me with any questions. 

Sincerely, 
Kate Wilson 
602 E. MacArthur Avenue 
Eau Claire, WI 54701 
715-579-4854 




